
 
 

You will find your 

new spelling words 

on your learning 

journal. Practise 

them any way you 

choose! 

 

Can you write an 
Alliteration poem? 

Here are 5 easy steps: 
 

https://www.poetry4kids.com/lessons
/how-to-write-an-alliteration-poem/ 

 

I also uploaded an 
example to your 
learning journal. 

Alliteration is when a 
group of words start 

with the same 
sound. Watch the 
video and try the 

short activity here: 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/
topics/zbkcvk7/articles/zq4c7p3 

Read the full text on 
climate change on 
page 2 of Fill in the 
gaps (website). Go 
back to page 1 and 
try to fill in the gaps 

with the correct 
words. 

 

Try the Alliteration 
worksheet (website). 
There are also some 

printable games if you 
scroll down to “Click 
here to get the free 

printable” here: 
 

https://www.themeasuredmom.com/f
ree-alliteration-activities-for-kids/ 

 

Research your 

favourite author or 

illustrator. Write 

down 5 facts about 

them. 

 

Check your online 

learning journal for 

numeracy 

worksheets for this 

week. 

 

 

You have been set 

a Money Challenge 

on Sumdog. Log in 

and give it a go! 

 
Measure: Collect 10 
items from around 
your home and put 
them in order from 
shortest to longest. 

Estimate their lengths 
– if you have a 

ruler/tape measure 
you could check your 

estimations! 

Try some problem 

solving – see 

Problem Solving 

day 5 and 6 

(website). The blue 

problems are quite 

challenging! 

 

Measure: there are 

three chilli 

challenge 

worksheets to 

choose from on 

Length on the 

school website.  

Create curve art 

through this fun 

maths game. Click 

on this link for 

instructions: 

https://nrich.maths.

org/7030 

 

Log in to your 
learning journal to 

find out about 
activities that 

tourists can do and 
jobs that people 

might have in the 
Arctic. 

Have a go at the 
French Greeting 

Puzzle (website). Cut 
out the pieces, mix 

them up, then try to 
put them back 

together by matching 
each French phrase to 

the English! 

 

Choose one (or more) 
Arctic animal to 

research. Complete an 
Animal fact file 

(website). Information 
and links for each of 
these animals can be 

found here: 
 

https://wickedweatherwatch.org.uk/t
he-arctic/animals-of-the-arctic/ 

Polar bears are big! 
See Polar Bear 

Dimensions (website). 
Can you use a tape 

measure and chalk to 
draw the dimensions 

of a polar 
bear/footprints 

outside? I’d love to see 
pictures! 

Try the Blubber Glove 
Experiment (website) 
to find out how polar 
bears manage to keep 

warm in freezing 
conditions. You will 
need ice, lard and 2 
small plastic bags. 

 

Complete at least 

one activity from 

Mrs Leggatt’s 

virtual sports day 

grid! 
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Have you completed some 

fantastic work this week? 

Remember you can share it 

on Learning Journals. 

Remember to check the 

School website for a list of 

helpful websites which may 

help support learning at 

home. 
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